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Building Inspections - Re: 146 Newbury Street renovations

From: John Charette <john@charette-design.com>

To:
Date:

Building Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
11/13/2013 8:49 AM

Subject: Re: 146 Newbury Street renovations

CC:

Robert LeBlanc <rleblanc@jicscoatings.com>, Carrie LeBlanc <cleblanc@main...

This will remain an at - market rental for the time being.

John Charette AIA LEED-AP
Charette Design
Mobile

On Nov 13, 2013, at 8:30 AM, "Building Inspections" <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>

wrote

Are you only doing the work and doing the condo conversion later?

>>> John Charette <john@charette-design.com> 11/12/2013 9:53 AM >>>

Hello,

Attached are drawings and the fast track permit application for 146 Newbury Street.
Please contact me should you have any problems with these files. Thank you.

John Charette
Charette Design

Architecture + Sustainability
207-831-7757

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public
officials or city employees about government business may be classified as public records.
There are very few exceptions. As a result, please be advised that what is written in an e-
mail could be released to the public and/or the media if requested.
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